St. George Serbian Orthodox Church
SNF Lodge 171 Bowling Tournament

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

We hope this correspondence finds you well. We are contacting you to ask for your support of
the 76™ Serbian National Federation (SNF) Bowling Tournament, October 6™M-8™, hosted by St.
George Serbian Orthodox Church in Schererville, IN.

We are honored to have the opportunity to host this longstanding event that has brought our
people from all over the country for a fun-filled weekend of bowling and building lifelong
memories,

With that said, the 2023 SNF Bowling Sponsorship Committee has decided to offer two
affordable sponsorship opportunities this year. The first will be a lane sponsorship which can be
made by individuals and businesses and the second is a trophy sponsorship. We hope that you
can find it in your heart to help support this tournament and continue the tradition so many look
forward to each year.

Continved financial support from you and God's blessings will make it possible for this tournament
to be played for another 76 years and give generations of future Serbian bowlers the chance to

enjoy this great tournament.

We sincerely thank you for all your help and we look forward to seeing you in Schererville in
October.

Yours truly,

The 76™ SNF Bowling Tournament Sponsorship Committee

Teddy Flores Vaso Michels St. George SOC
219.218.1005 219.789.6720 219.322.3355
tflores3 1 @yahoo.com vaso.michels@gmail.com

TROPHY SPONSOR $150.00

In recognition of your support as a Trophy Sponsor, you will receive:
@) Opportunity to participate in the tournament trophy presentation during Awards Banquet

O Recognition at Halls of St. George

ALLEY SPONSOR (for individuals and businesses) $100.00

In recognition of your support as an Alley Sponsor, you will receive:
O Alley Sponsorship at tournament bowling alley both days of play
O Recognition at Halls of St. George



